
McKinney Community Development Corporation 
TUPPS Project Subcommittee 

March 1, 2022 
 

The McKinney Community Development Corporation TUPPS Project 

Subcommittee met at 8:00 a.m. on March 1, 2022. 

MCDC board members in person or via Zoom: Secretary David Kelly and 

Board members Rick Glew and Deborah Bradford. 

Staff present: MCDC President Cindy Schneible, Strategic Services 

Manager Trevor Minyard and MCDC Administrative and Marketing Coordinator 

Linda Jones. 

Others present: Brenda Spinelli, MCDC’s Owners Rep for TUPPS project, 

and Keith Lewis and Chase Lewis, both from TUPPS. 

Keith Lewis provided an update on the project and shared images with the 

board that reflect their vision and direction for site amenities such as fire pits, shade 

structures, adult and children’s game areas and artwork. 

President Schneible will schedule the next status update meeting for April. 

Meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:25 a.m. 

 

These minutes were approved by the MCDC Board on 

_______________________. 

 

    ANGELA RICHARDSON-WOODS, CHAIR 

        

    DAVID KELLY, SECRETARY 


